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Please oppose this bill -  these fees incentivize shoppers to choose truly reusable and 
more environmentally friendly options! A roll-back will inevitably lead to more single
use bags being used again, resulting in more plastic bag litter all over the state. The 
plastics industry does not need our support - the people of Maine and our environment
do. 


